
From: Leah Timberlake Sullivan
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Jeffrey Fischbach
Cc: Scott Cochran; Sarah Dvorak; Dean Cummings; The Morrows
Subject: UPDC Letter of support for liquor license application: Local Rumor
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 1:29:52 PM
Attachments: June 14, 2024.pdf

Attention Department of Safety and Inspections,

Please see the attached letter of support for the liquor license application submitted by Local
Rumor.

Thank you,
Leah Timberlake Sullivan

-- 
Leah Timberlake Sullivan
Executive Director
Union Park District Council
1821 University Ave W | Saint Paul, MN 55104
651-645-6887 | unionparkdc.org

"Many Neighborhoods, One Community"
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June 14, 2024


To: Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806


Re: Local Legend Hospitality dba Local Rumor Class N License


Dear Sirs: 


The Union Park District Council 13 met on April 3, 2024 and considered the request of the owners of 
Local Rumor at 1811 Selby Avenue.  


We reviewed their application and site plan. We find their plans to be considerate and sensitive to the 
community and in keeping within the character of the neighborhood. 


We voted unanimously to support their request and look forward to having them as a neighbor.


Signed,


Sarah Dvorak
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